Sylvia Smith
Moore County Literacy Council
575 Broad Street
Southern Pines, NC, 28387

November 3rd, 2016
Dear Ms. Smith,

Kevin Heyer and I have known each other going on 5 years now. I met Mr. Heyer when he first participated in the Writers-in-Residence program at the Weymouth center, where I have been on the Board of Directors for the past 10 years.
Mr. Heyer is an intelligent, enthusiastic, and creative person. We’re always happy to have him stay with us as he is a clean guest and is very polite. I’ve enjoyed reading some of his work and I believe he will one day be a very accomplished author.
Mr. Heyer would make an excellent tutor not only because of his writing prowess but because he shows great patience, motivation, and empathy. I believe any organization would benefit greatly once exposed to Mr. Heyer’s brilliant mind and respectful demeanor.
I am happy to give Mr. Heyer my highest recommendation. Please feel free to contact me at (910) 682-0504 or at mgarcia@wcah.com.

Warm regards,
Marianna Garcia

